

Al Noori Muslim School – Newsletter

An independent non-profit organisation

Tel: 02 97905726 Fax: 02 97094122 Website: www.alnoori.nsw.edu.au Email: admin@alnoori.nsw.edu.au or principal@alnoori.nsw.edu.au

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

B.Ed., M.Ed. Leadership

In this issue:

Term Dates

Fundraising

School Sick Bay

School Fees

Term 2

Assalamu 'alaikum wa rahmatullahi wa barakaatuhu

Term Dates

Today is the last day of term 2, alhumdulilah term 2 has been a very successful term. I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the staff for their contributions towards events such as the K-6 Eid Activity Days, the Ramadan competitions, the various incursions and excursions as well as the extremely successful book fair.

Term 3 dates are as follows:

Monday the 23 rd of July	Staff Professional Development Day - School Closed for Students.
Tuesday the 24 th of July	First day of Term 3 for Students.

Term 2 Fundraising

The term 2 fundraising initiatives have once again illustrated the generosity of our students, parents and staff. Alhumdulilah we have been able to make many significant contributions to Muslim Aid and Bayt Al Zakat. Some fundraising highlights are as follows:

Water Wells Project	\$14,500
Orphan Sponsorship – Muslim Aid	\$8,000
Orphan Sponsorship – Bayt Al Zakat	\$9,000
Beanie Day- Mark Hughes foundation	\$1,800
Eid Festival Funds for Muslim Aid	\$11,500

May Allah (swt) reward everyone who contributed to the fundraising initiatives.

School Sick Bay

As per school policy, parents of sick students will be contacted to pick up their child once the student has been assessed by sick bay personnel. Parents are expected to notify the sick bay staff of the earliest possible time to pick up the sick child. Parents cooperation in this matter is appreciated.

School Fees

Parents are reminded that fees are to be paid in the first two weeks of each term, after this period late fees will be incurred. Parents requiring an extension can speak to the school accountant.

Wishing you a safe and relaxing school holiday!

Wassalaam,

Mr Ali Kak

Principal